CITY OF CORPUS CHRISTI
DEPARTMENT OF ENGINEERING SERVICES

TO: Peter Zanoni, City Manager
THRU: Neiman Young Ph.D., Assistant City Manager N

FROM: Jeff Edmonds, P.E., Director of Engineering Services

COPY: Mayor and City Council

SUBJECT: North Beach Community Association Briefing -North Beach Linear Canal
and Drainage Improvements 60% Design Submittal

DATE: April 26, 2024

On April 18, 2023, the City Council approved a professional services contract with Lockwood,
Andrews & Newman (LAN) to provide design, bid, and construction phase services for phase 1
of the North Beach Linear Canal and Drainage Improvements project. City staff presented the
30% design at the North Beach Community Association (NBCA) business meeting on October
19, 2023, and gathered feedback from the community.

After the meeting, City staff and LAN worked closely to address any concerns raised by North
Beach residents and reached the milestone of 60% design completion. City staff has requested a
meeting with the NBCA on Thursday, May 2, at 6:00 p.m. to provide an update on the project.
The meeting will be hosted in the Las Brisas Condos at 4000 Surfside Boulevard.

This meeting will brief the NBCA on the 60% design of the North Beach Linear Canal and
Drainage Improvement project. After the presentation, City staff will collect input from the
association to ensure the final design benefits the entire community.

The City Council is welcome to attend the meeting.



